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Pursuant to Rules 8.3 and 8.4 of the Rules of Practice and Procedure of the California

Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”), NRG Energy, Inc. (“NRG”) provides this notice

of an ex parte communication.

On February 20, 2014, Sean Beatty, West Region General Counsel for NRG, initiated a

telephone call with Marcelo Poirier, advisor to Commissioner Florio, by leaving a voicemail for

Mr. Poirier asking for a return call. Mr. Poirier returned the telephone call at approximately 4:50

p.m., and the call concluded at approximately 5:00 p.m. During the telephone call, Mr. Beatty

discussed the Track 4 proposed decision issued on February 11, 2014. Specifically, Mr. Beatty

advocated that the Commission increase the Track 4 all-source procurement authority identified

in the San Diego Gas & Electric Company service area.

To receive a copy of this ex parte notice, please contact Nancy Hibbs at (415) 591-1448

or nhibbs@winston.com.

Respectfully submitted,

/s/ Sean P. Beatty
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